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WHAT 'S  NEW !

WELCOME  TO  2022

Welcome back to school for the New Year! As we
begin the second half of the school year, here are
some important changes. We are blessed to have
some familiar people joining our teaching staff and
we are shifting some teaching responsibilities.
Pastor Jerry Mahn will be teaching Band, Choir, and
Singers while still teaching Sophomore and Junior
Bible. Pastor Manny Gonzalez will be teaching
Senior Bible and I will be teaching Freshmen Bible.
Audie Silber will be our new Life Skills-Home
Economics teacher. We are so blessed to have
Pastor Manny Gonzalez and Mrs. Audie Silber join
our teaching staff! 

As we come back from break, we are seeing an
increase in COVID and other illnesses in our
community. The best learning environment for our
students is to be on campus. We will do our best to
balance on campus learning and the health and
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safety of our students, staff, and community.
When we work together we are at our best! 

Here is what we are asking of our students: If
you are sick, stay home! Call the office to let
us know. We will work with our students so
they can keep up with school work. We will
also work together to determine when a sick
student or staff is cleared to return to campus. 

While COVID is getting the headlines,
remember that there are other illnesses that
can be transmitted while at school too! Please
watch for further updates regarding
quarantine times and any COVID related
policy changes. And remember, we can all do
our part by boosting our immune systems
with healthy eating, drinking water, avoiding
sugar, and getting exercise and sleep!
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WHAT 'S  NEW  THIS  SEMESTER

New electives start this week! Check with Mr. Solis if you are
interested in joining a new elective. 

A newsletter is a regularly distributed publication that is generally
about one main topic of interest to its subscribers. Newspapers and
leaflets are types of newsletters.

COVID  NEWS

“EDUCATION  IS  THE  MOST

POWERFUL  WEAPON

WHICH  YOU  CAN  USE  TO

CHANGE  THE  WORLD” 

- NELSON MANDELA

ACADEMICS

Semester grades are being finalized and will be sent out via email
next week. If you have questions regarding graduation requirements
or credits you should make an appointment to meet with Mr. Solis to
make sure you are on track! 

GATE  UPDATE !

Have you noticed we finally have gates hung? We are getting really
close and look forward to making the opening announcement soon!

BANQUET  NEWS !

This Wednesday is the much anticipated Winter Formal! Transportation 
is provided by the school and students should arrive at the school at
5:30pm to be ready to leave for Wine and Roses! 

If you have not gotten a picture of your dress to Mrs. Sakata you risk
not being able to attend. Please don't let that happen! Text Mrs. Sakata 
at 209.747.5073. 


